Subject: Support for 1817 Abbott Ave variance application

From: Kate Sochacki

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 10:35 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Support for 1817 Abbott Ave variance application

Hello Zoning Board Members,

We own the house at 1815 Abbott Ave and want to offer our support for our neighbors seeking a variance at 1817
Abbott Ave.

We've seen the plans and think it aligns well with our neighborhood. Additionally, we support the idea of people being
able to make additions to their homes which helps them stay in their homes for longer as their families grow.

We'd like to see this variance approved at 1817 Abbott Ave.
Thanks,

Nicholas & Katherine Sochacki



